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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 15 – 22
nd

 December, 2017 

 

What an action packed week! 

We have been delighted by our wonderful children performing their Christmas Productions.  All the children have also 

had the opportunity to see professional actors in performances such as 101 Dalmatians, Alice in Wonderland and EYFS 

enjoyed The Little Blue Monster Theatre Company. 

On Thursday we celebrated our final mass before Christmas with Father Vipin and in the afternoon enjoyed our 

Christmas parties and school disco. 

Finally on Friday we held our final Prayer Service before Christmas, lit our Advent Wreath, completed our Nativity 

scene by adding the baby Jesus and thanked God for all we have. 

 

Christmas Mass times at St Wilfrid’s 

- Sunday 24
th

 December, 2017  - Christmas Vigil 8 pm Carols   Christmas Mass 8.30 pm 

- Monday 25
th

 December 2017 - Christmas Day – Christmas Mass  9am 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Tillei Donald, Jessica Lisoikowska-Babinski, Eva Baker, Alexis McCool, Hollie Owen, Julia 

Jarosz, Ann Ajibode, Lola Beglan, Alfie Dawson, Ellie Greenway, Ethan Murphy, Niall Nestor, Paola Peprah, Amelia 

Storer, Oliver Cruise, Megan Cleaver, Fabien Juma, Wyatt Priddey, Ellie-Mae Reilly, Zaidane Siddiq, Lelani 

Wildman, David Ntumba-Makengo, Tania Hussian, Sarah Dodd, Duaa Mohammed 

Pink Badges: Elisha Meskel, Finley Lake, Kharis Soboyede, Avyanna McDonald, Leeson McDonald, Ruby Pernell, 

Cohen Buckley, Asiya Sharifi 

 
STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception AP Whole class  

Reception CT Whole class 

Year 1P Whole class 

Year 1R Whole class 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Maham Saad Ahmed, Whole class 

Year 3G Omer Ali, Whole class 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Regan Nally-Meah, Whole class 

Year 4LG Whole class 

Year 5HH Whole class 

Year 5I Lelani Wildman, Whole class 

Year 6T Whole class 

Well done everyone!  
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Period – 11
th

 – 15
th

 December, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell 

We say goodbye to Mr Croghan, our Sports leader, who leaves us today to start a new job in January 2018.  We wish 

him every success. 

 

School re-opens for children on Monday 8
th

 January, 2018 at 8.55 am. 

 

Finally on behalf of all the staff, can I thank you for all the cards and presents we have received and wish you all 

a happy and holy Christmas. 

 

See you in 2018! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 78.8% 

Reception CT 68.5% 

Year 1P 82.8% 

Year 1R 86.1% 

Year 2M 86.7% 

Year 2R 96.1% 

Year 3G 93.5% 

Year 3M 95.2% 

Year 4B 91.1% 

Year 4LG 80.6% 

Year 5I 92.4% 

Year 5HH 94.6% 

Year 6T 97.3% 


